

October 12, 1954

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler Box 94 Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thanks for your recent letter telling us of having heard KDON's broadcast between Yuba College and Hartnell Panthers, presented by out Sportscaster, Gary Morano. Your quotation of our sign off, transmitter location, and the recording of the Lord's Prayer are also correct. We are happy to verify the above information for your records.

It is nice to hear from you and we are naturally pleased to know that KDON is being heard as far away as the great state of Nebraska. If you ever visit California, we hope that you will make it a point to visit our part of the country and come in to say hello.

Sincerely,

CHARLES B. GRANT abh

Owner-Manager

CBG: abk